
Safe Pathways Committee 
April 13, 2010 Meeting Minutes 

 
Members Present: Diana Dalida, Lisa Gervais, Bob Irzyk, Catherine Irzyk, Juliana Perissinotto, 
Sue Psaledakis, Bruce Tannenbaum. 
 
Other: Mary Guarino 
 
The meeting was called to order on 4/13/2010 at 7PM by Juliana, (acting chairman). 
 
1.The minutes of the feb. and March meetings were read and approved by the committee. 
 
2.The committee members reviewed the safe Paths Questionnaire submitted by Diana. 
3. Changes and recommendations were discussed. The heading was changed to Safe Pathways. Other 
changes were noted. Diana will make the corrections, changes and email the questionnaire to the 
members and other interested parties. The questionnaire will be added to the Dunstable Town Report on 
May 3rd. Sue will alert us to the time for us to meet at the town hall to fold and stuff the questionnaire 
in the town report which will be delivered to every household prior to the may 10 town meeting.  
 
3.GPS update of the trail mapping project conducted by Matt Banville. 
4.Bob presented the GPS map for review. Diana interpreted the trails' location. The Goss land and the 
town forest mapping was discussed. Matt will meet with the Conservation Committee and other 
interested committees regarding the mapping of properties regarding their domain. 
 The potential to use John Matley's GPS system for future mapping was discussed. GIS software 
 owned by the Conservation Committee may be available for mapping. Bob will meet with 
 Sheryl Mann to discuss the possibility and appropriateness for use for future trail mappings. 
 
4.Announcements and reminders: 
5.DRLT annual dinner and meeting April 28. Check the April Neighbor to Neighbor. 
6.5/3 Walk the town with Judy Larter. Also see Neighbor to Neighbor for time and place. 
7.Town Meeting 5/10 
8.Next safe pathways meeting  5/11 
9.5/17 town elections 
10.  
The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Catherine Irzyk 
 


